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Andrew Jackson State Office Bldg. 
502 Deaderick Street, 4th Floor 

Nashville, TN 37243-0001 

    August 22, 2023 

John Powell, President and General Manager 
Superior Wastewater Systems, LLC. 
9539 Mullens Road 
Arrington, TN 37014 
john-powell@comcast.net  

Re:  TPUC Docket No. 22-00087 – Joint Petition of Superior Wastewater Systems, 
LLC and Commission Staff as a Party to Increase Rates and Charges. 

Tariff Filing No. 2023-0069 

Dear Mr. Powell: 

This is to acknowledge receipt of Superior Wastewater Systems, LLC’s Tariff filing # 
2023-0069.  The filing was received on August 16, 2023, with an effective date of 
September 1, 2023.  This filing reflects a temporary rate increase in the amount of $6.01 
associated with the approved legal, regulatory and administrative costs of the rate case as 
authorized by the Commission and is supported by the record.  This filing also recognizes 
that the approved rate increase will be effective from September 1, 2023, and this surcharge 
will expire on February 28, 2025. 

The tariff filing is consistent with the Commissioners’ decision in this matter at the 
Commission Conference held on August 14, 2023.  Therefore, the tariff will become 
effective as requested. 

Please refer to the above referenced tariff number in any correspondence regarding this 
filing. 

Sincerely, 

Michelle Mairs 
Deputy Director of Utilities Division 
CM 23-04 

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room 

on September 1, 2023 at 12:34 p.m.
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